
Minutes of a Meeting of Knapton Parish Council held on 

Tuesday 6th September 2016 in Knapton Village Hall at 7.30 pm 

Present:  David Bishop-Laggett (Chairman), Mary Allen, Andrew Claydon, Peter 
Kaye, Pat Lee, Sue Wilkins, Alan Young, Dee Holroyd (clerk).  Member of the 
public, Elizabeth Winter. 

!.  Apologies for Absence: None. 

2. Councillors Wyndham Northam and Nick Coppack: 

3. Minutes of the Meeting held on Tuesday 5th July were agreed and signed, 
proposed PK second AY. 

4. Matters Arising;  The Fete Committee had kindly offered to pay for new bark 
for the play area.  AY to arrange delivery of two loads (as recommended by the 
supplier) for about £200.  AY suggested that some of the Trunchonbury money 
which was coming to the village could be used for a new slide.  DBL said Madra 
would receive money from running the bar etc at Trunchonbury and could be 
asked to donate.  PL, AY and DBL agreed to attend the next Sunday morning 
meetings with Trunchonbury , held at Madra.  PL was concerned about the safety 
of the slide. Tt would be good to have a replacement by August next year in time 
for the Trunchonbury event. 

5. Financial Report:  The clerk reported a current credit balance of £3435.  The 
next half of the precept was due in October. 

6. Millennium Field:  NNDC had organised a dig on three areas of the field in 
order to calculate seepage, which was found to be efficient. DBL had spoken to 
Paul Ings of NNDC, who had agreed NNDC would cut the field up to the edges, 
including the footpath and the bus shelter. This had been done.  No further 
information had been received about the car park.  

7. Footpath to Mundesley:  It was difficult to know how well used it was, but DBL 
had received feedback that it was being used.  

8. Madra update: The new lease should be signed before the Trunchonbury event.  
DBL questioned the authority of Graham Quinton to sign a lease even though he 
had done a good job in taking on Madra. 

9. Correspondence:  Had been circulated. 

10. Any Other Business:  SW had heard a report that mains drainage was coming 
to The Street and wondered if anyone could confirm this.   



11. Date of next Meeting:  4th October at 7.30pm.  (The meeting closed at 
8.15pm).


